
 

 
 

SECOND INFORMATION LETTER 

 
Dear colleagues! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the International Congress 

 “VII Congress and Associate Symposiums  

of Vavilov Society of Geneticists and Breeders  

on the 100th Anniversary of the Department of Genetics  

of Saint Petersburg State University” 
 

is held from 18 to 22 June 2019 in Saint Petersburg, Russia on the basis of the 

"Mikhailovskaya Datcha" campuse of Saint Petersburg State University (Saint 

Petersburg highway, 109, New Petergof). 

Within the Congress various plenary sessions, symposiums and poster sessions 

are designed to show a wide range of contemporary trends in genetics and 

breeding. 

The information about the Congress and the possibility to register and submit 

abstracts are available via the Congress website: http://vavilov.spbu.ru 

The authors of the selected abstracts after being reviewed by the Programme 

Committee will be provided with the opportunity to prepare oral presentations at 

the Congress. Other authors, whose abstracts will be accepted after the review, 

will be offered to present poster reports.  

Official languages of the Congress: Russian and English. 

All participants of the Congress will be invited to take part in the cultural 

programme including visiting the world famous museums and theatres of Saint 

Petersburg. 

For more information please contact the Congress Secretariat via                                  

e-mail: gen2019@spbu.ru 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you at the VII VSGB Congress,  

Organizing Committee  

https://vk.com/away.php?to=http%3A%2F%2Fvavilov.spbu.ru&cc_key=
mailto:gen2019@spbu.ru

